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Hello Music majors!

Please read the letter below regarding Lab Fees and Financial
Aid/Scholarships, and other music-related news and events.

Department Info:

Dear Music Student,

A warm welcome and welcome back to new majors and returnees alike! We hope you've
had an enjoyable summer and are faring well, all things considered.

Please take note of the following as it pertains to Lab Fees and Financial Aid/Scholarships:

For those of you who are receiving financial aid and/or scholarships, soon you ought to
receive the disbursement(s) to your Zot account. If you are or plan to enroll in instrumental
or voice lessons, please be sure to set aside $500 to pay for Course Material Fees (or "Lab
Fees"). This will reflect on your Zotbill after the first or 2nd week of each quarter. This is
necessary because Financial Aid and Lab Fees are separate systems (they are not
connected). In other words, you will receive financial aid first and then are billed the lab fee
1-2 weeks into the new quarter. 

Please contact me should you have any questions regarding this matter. I realize it can be
confusing and will try to help - hopefully it will make sense after you undergo your first
quarter.

Wishing you an outstanding remainder of the summer, and Fall quarter to come! 

Sincerely,
Peter Chang

Peter E. Chang

Management Services Officer

University of California, Irvine

313 Music & Media, Irvine, CA 92697-2775

T: 949-824-4281 |  F: 949-824-4914 | music.arts.uci.edu/

Misc News / Events:
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The Orchard’s Student Series, 9/15/20 – 9/17/20
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/RTE_uploads/16/musicvirtualstudentrprogramorchard.pdf

The Orchard presents an educational back to school virtual series FREE for any
college student who wants an inside look at a leading global music distribution and
artist and label services company. Programming over three days will feature curated
conversations with executives, artist Q&A's, career development insight, and more. 
Please see the event flyer attached and email orchmktg@theorchard.com if you are
interested in attending.

Kind regards, 
Music Department

This newsletter is for communicating official Department of Music business to students. 
Please direct any questions to music@uci.edu.
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